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  Our Ref: PMcC/SMcG/1259 

Dear Veronica 

 

Education and Training Inspectorate – Investors in People  

At the meeting of the Committee for Education on 5 March 2014, a Member 

raised a query regarding the Investors in People (IiP) accreditation in respect 

of the Education and Training Inspectorate.  

The Committee agreed to write to the Department to seek confirmation that 

ETI has obtained this accreditation and detail on ETI’s accreditation in respect 

of the following IiP areas: strategic planning, effective management, culture 

and communication, developing people and managing performance.   

If you require further clarification on the above, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

 

A response by 21 March 2014 would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Signed Peter McCallion  
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